
 

From: Harj BANSAL [mailto:Harj.Bansal@rcmp-grc.gc.ca]  

Sent: March-16-17 10:57 AM 

To: sav.dhaliwal@burnaby.ca 
Cc: harj bansal 

Subject: Pedestrian Walk at Greenall 

 

Hello Sav, 

  

Further to our conversation today, could you please initiate action to have flashing pedestrian lights at 

Greenall and Marine Drive.  I have seen a lot of times drivers don't stop cause they don't see pedestrians 

waiting to cross.  Install a switch to activate "Flashing Pedestrial Lights" to make it easy for pedestrians to 

cross.  In darkness this becomes even more of a problem. 

  

Thanks, 

  

  

  

  

Harj Bansal 

Senior Financial Analyst 

Contract Policing:  Provincial Districts & Aboriginal Policing Services 

Mailstop #908 

14200 Green Timbers Way 

Surrey, B.C.  V3T 6P3 

Tel: (778) 290-2669   Fax: (778) 290-6132 

e-mail:  harj.bansal@rcmp-grc.gc.ca 
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